MESSAGE

Manager, SBI, Rajghat Power House Branch has informed that the work of the
branch has been temporarily stopped for sanitization and other procedures, due to
corona virus attack to one of the officer in the branch. Hence, the transfer of
pension fund and pension for the month of May, 2020 through bank i.e. SBI and
OBC may be slightly delayed for one or two days due to the closure of SBI Bank.

Inconvenience is regretted.

This message is conveyed to pensioners/beneficiaries for information.
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Mgr (IT) /AM (IT):- Please upload the above message on Pension Trust website
urgently.



